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Neighbourhood Forum Refusal Statement 
 
22 May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Name of proposed Neighbourhood Planning Forum: Stoneleigh and Auriol 
Neighbourhood Forum 
 
Name of applicant:  
Mr Keith Tutton 
Ms Amanda Heaton 
 
Name of neighbourhood area: Stoneleigh and Auriol Neighbourhood Area 
(undesignated) 
 
Dates of consultation: 24 February 2020 to 6 April 2020 
 
In accordance Section 61G (9) of the Town and Country Planning Act 
1990 (as amended), Epsom and Ewell Borough Council refused at its 
meeting on 24 May 2020 to designate the Stoneleigh and Auriol 
Neighbourhood Forum: 
 
Reason for refusal 
The Council cannot designate Stoneleigh and Auriol Neighbourhood Forum 
under s. 61F(5) of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (‘TCPA 1990’) 
without having already designated a neighbourhood area under s. 61G TCPA 
1990.   
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Head of Planning 
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